
 

Memorandum 
 
To: Deans, Associate Deans, and Department Chairs 
 
From: Dr. Angie Cartwright, Assistant Vice Provost – Faculty Success 
 
Date: November 25, 2024 
 
RE:  UNT Policy 06.020, Recruitment and Selection of Teaching Fellows and Teaching 

Assistants  
 
The Office of the Provost, in collaboration with the Faculty Senate and other stakeholders, has 
completed a revision of UNT Policy 06.020, Recruitment and Selection of Teaching Fellows and 
Teaching Assistants. This policy was reviewed and reauthorized as part of the standard 6-year 
review process. No substantive changes were made.  

This revision, approved by UNT President Harrison Keller, took effect on November 21, 2024.  

Please share this memo with your faculty. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 
reach out. 

https://policy.unt.edu/policy/06-020
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